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Waiver of IRP and IFTA requirements for New Hampshire 

Declaration of Emergency Notice 
 

Due to the severe impact of Hurricane Sandy on the State of New Hampshire the 
Commissioner of Safety has declared a regional emergency pertaining to the 
loss of services including deliveries of food, fuel and foodstuffs, and utility crews 
working to restore services 
 
In conjunction with the emergency declaration effective October 29, 2012, New 
Hampshire will authorize a temporary waiver of IRP registration and IFTA 
requirements for the purpose of ensuring that essential services and emergency 
relief supplies reach the disaster areas in a timely manner.  This pertains to only 
shippers and carriers of essential emergency relief supplies or those providing of 
restoration of utilities to severe weather impacted areas within New Hampshire.  
This waiver has been extended and will expire at midnight on November 28, 
2012, unless extended. 

 
 
 
 
Signed,         Date:  11-9-2012 
 

 
John J. Barthelmes 
Commissioner  
New Hampshire Department of Safety  
 
 


